
 

 
 

Students are reminded to lock all valuables up in their PE lockers if they are working out after school. 

 

The Class of 2017 will be having another fun night of Karaoke on Friday, January 29th in the11-12 cafeteria 

from 6:30 to 8:30, tickets are $3.00, and pre-registration will be taken in room 103. 

 

Interact Officers will be on hand to sign off for National Hour Society hours on Jan. 26th, Jan 27th, and Jan 28th 

in room 220. 

Please do not fill out any Interact information until it is confirmed to avoid messy errors.  

 

Attention Rampage Members:  There will be a meeting on Monday, January 25th after school in room 4-1. 

 

The Class of 2017 will be collecting Sr. trip payments on, Wednesday, January 27th, before and after school in 

the 11-12 cafeteria. 

 

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  The 2016 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open 

on the district website www.srsd.net.  Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must 

apply before the February 1st deadline.  Applying does not guarantee an award; however, you must 

complete the online application before February 1st to be considered. 

If you have trouble with the application process, please see your guidance counselor.  Start the process 

early so you don’t miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity. 

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep 

classes this Spring.  Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  

Classes begin April 4
th

 – afternoon or evening sessions are being offered. 
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